
 

 

 

 
Dear Matt,  
 
Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Regulations 2013 (as amended) 
Payment of balance of charge from small AATF to become a large AATF  
 
Following your approval as an AATF under the Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment 
Regulations 2013 (as amended) we have received your fee of £2,900 and acknowledge 
Jadestone Recycling Ltd to be classed as a large AATF at the following site for the 
2024 compliance year: 
 

Site name and address Approval number 

 
Jadestone Recycling Ltd 
Unit 13 Pondacre Farm 
Yarmouth Road 
Shalfleet 
Newport 
PO30 4LZ 
 

 
WEE/IZ0002ZS/ATF 

 
You must comply with the conditions of approval for each site listed as set out in Part 2 
of Schedule 11 to the Regulations. 
 
Your approval allows you to issue evidence notes for more than 400 tonnes of WEEE 
which you receive at this site, and which is subsequently re-used, treated, recovered or 
recycled.  
  
If you have any specific queries about your approval or general queries regarding the 
WEEE Regulations, please contact us on 03708 506 506. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Senior Technical Officer 
Producer Responsibility Regulatory Services 
Environment Agency 

 
 
Matt Harlow 
Jadestone Recycling Ltd 
Unit 13 Pondacre Farm 
Yarmouth Road 
Shalfleet 
Newport 
PO30 4LZ 
 
 

 
 
Our ref:   WEE/IZ0002ZS/ATF 
 
 
Date:       3 September 2024 

     
 


